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Thank You Cards

Dear Ms. Payne, 

Thank you and the members of Delta Sigma Theta Columbia MD Alumnae Chapter for 

recognizing me.  I appreciate being given the Gilda Lewis Public Service Award.  I will 

be attending William & Mary in the fall.   

Sincerely, Corinne Chau

Dear Delta Sigma Theta Sorority Inc. Columbia MD Alumnae Chapter,

I just wanted to say thank you for selecting me as one of your scholarship recipients.  

Thank you for investing in my future and enabling me to cover some of my educational 

costs.  

Sincerely, Donna Cazeau
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